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Dear Families, 

Happy Vacation! We’ll see you Monday, March 4.  If you have a guest that would like to visit us on Shadow Days, please contact the front office and leave a message or email Mrs. Beloin.  Several new families have visited our school in anticipation of next year.  You have been invited by email to reenroll in RenWeb ASAP.  Enrollment for new students will be opening soon, but current students have the first offer.  

Fish Fry sign ups went home last week.  It was a green paper.  The first one is Friday March 1.  All families should bring their 2 dozen desserts to school tomorrow for the freezer, anytime next week to the rectory (call Mimi 802-525-3711) or on Friday, March 1 directly to the Memorial Building BEFORE 4:00 PM.    Fish Fry Dinners will be March 1, 8, 15, 22.  

Lent – how are you making the world a better place?  Did you know that if you read only one chapter in the Book of Luke everyday during Lent, you’ll have read the entire Gospel of Luke?  This covers Jesus’ travels into ministry, miracles and event leading up to Easter.  If you find the Bible too grand a task, try that for starters.  I even found it on YouTube read aloud with great pictures.  
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